TO:�
Philip and Ande�
�
FROM:�
Deborah�
�
DATE:�
5 January 1999�
�
RE:�
Taiko concert in April 1999 and a world music concert budget�
�
cc:�
René�
�



Philip and Ande,


I would like to produce a Japanese taiko concert in April in conjunction with Music 6 and would like to request department co-sponsorship.  I have spoken with my teacher, Reverend Tom Kurai, and have agreed that he could do an evening performance (which my Music 6 students will be required to attend).  He and René will also co-compose a new work for taiko and Javanese gamelan which will be premiered that evening.


The costs could break down like this if you’re willing:


Item�
Source�
Total�
�
Honorarium for the Taiko Center of L.A. (Director, Rev. Kurai)�
$350 from the Center for Asian Pacific America , $350 from the Pacific Rim Research Initiative grant, $300 from the Department of Music�
$1000�
�
Lecture-demonstration in Music 6 by Rev. Kurai�
$200 academic minigrant�
$200�
�
Two rehearsals with the UCR Javanese Gamelan Ensemble and Rev. Kurai�
$200 academic minigrant�
$200�
�
Total�
�
$1400�
�



I would appreciate it if the department could also contribute the usual in-kind services of a press release, programs, ushers, and a sound operator from Media Services.  I’ll work with Kathy to find a Wednesday or Friday at the end of April for the concert date.


If you could let me know by, say, January 10th whether the department can help out, I would appreciate it.  I would be happy to answer any questions about this.


René and I would also like to suggest an annual budget of $1,000 from the department for several world music public events.  We have tried to be resourceful in gathering together money from around the university for our public performance events and will continue to do so; all the performances that we produce are tied into our courses in very direct ways—in fact, in coercive ways, as we require our students to attend and to write reports about them.  We are also feeling quite optimistic about drawing large audiences to these events (not least because we can count on professional publicity help from Kathy).


It would be very helpful if knew from the outset that we could put on one or two events every year with a foundation of department funds.  We appreciate every cent—and all of the staff time—that the department has put toward our concerts over the past 2½ years
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